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One Eagle Square, P.O. Box 3550, Concord, NH 03302-3550
Telephone 603-224-2381 o Facsimile 603-224-2318
WWW.0IT-1€no.com

HAND DELIVERED

January 29, 2008

Debra A. Howland

Executive Director & Secretary

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit St., Suite 10

Concord, NH 03301

Re: DE 07-108, PSNH 2007 Least Cost Integrated Resource Plan

Dear Executive Director Howland:

Enclosed are an original and seven copies of a Motion to Intervene and an Appearance in
the above-captioned docket submitted on behalf of TransCanada Hydro Northeast Inc.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Sincesely,
Douglds L. Patch

cc: PSNH
Office of Consumer Advocate



